
Meeting of the Kirkhill & Bunchrew Community Council 

Minute of Meeting, 7:30 pm, 28 January 2020 

Present 

Karen Young, Fred Geddes, Judith Rumbold, Yvonne Brown, Lindsey Stout, Cameron Kemp 

In attendance 

Ewen MacNiven, Tina Bruce, Susan Vaughan 

1. Apologies 
 
 Cllr Emma Knox, Ally MacNeil, Lindsey Stout (absent for first half of meeting). 

 

Actions 

2. Minutes of Last Meeting 
 
 Approved, proposed by Yvonne Brown, seconded by Karen Young. 
 

 

3. Matters Arising 
 
 None. 
 

 

4. Police Report 
 

 None received. 
  

 

5. Planning Issues 

 
Planning application 19/04994/PIP was discussed and Ewen MacNiven, Tina 
Bruce and Susan Vaughan were present to explain their position in relation to 
this application.  The Community Council agreed to submit comments to 
Highland Council regarding the access road, other adjacent applications and the 
potential for a proliferation of similar applications in the locality. 
 

 

6.  A.O.B. 
 

Concern was expressed regarding poor visibility on the approach to Kirkhill from 
Inchmore at the bridge over the Moniack Burn and the potential to encounter 
equestrians – it was agreed to raise this with Highland Council.  The current 
position regarding the Highland Council recycling centre was queried and it was 
agreed to seek information on the latest position.  The performance of the new 
West Link road was queried and it was agreed to write to Highland Council to 
seek  information. 

 

7. Next Meetings 

 
  10 March, 5 May, 23 June, 25 August, 6 October, 24 November 2020.   

 

 


